COFP E.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th June, 1932.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

0f the 4th instant enclosing one received by you from Messrs.

me [he Standard Oil Co. of New York in regard to the remeasurement

+arid P the tanker "WANDSWORTH WORKS" at Lisbon with a view to the

ptrid @ecignment of International Convention Freeboards, and I may

3 10 jl% that the necessary instructions in the matter have already
ken sent to the Society's Surveyor at Lisbon.
vino ] 1 am, Dear Sir,
1[188 Yours faithfully,
031395  pro Secretary.
- pondd

§ iicLaren, Hsq.,

ISTANBUL.




